3/9/2021 Mail - John Acardo - Outlook

Additional Info for the HR Chair/Supervisor Monthly Support Call

Shannon Miller <smiller4@uwlax.edu>
Tue 3/9/2021 10:00 AM

Colleagues,

I wanted to send a quick email to explain the training that we will be having next week.

We have invited a guest speaker from the UW System Single Pay/Benefit Split project
here for a brief overview and question and answer session regarding the implementation
of the Single Pay/Split Benefit premium project(s) happening at the UW System Level.

UWL HR knows you are getting a lot of questions from your employees and we want
you to have the opportunity to learn more to provide guidance and support to your team.

If you have questions, please submit them to me at smiller4@uwlax.edu by March 15,
2021. I will pass the questions on to the speaker ahead of time so that they can fully
respond to any detailed question that you might have.

We look forward to "seeing" everyone next Thursday and if you are not able to make the
call, don't worry it will be recorded and available via the Chair and Supervisor Support

page.

Shannon

. Shannon Miller
Human Resources Partner, Snr, Human Resources | UW-La Crosse
smiller4@uwlax.edu | 608.785.8015 | 144 Graff Main Hall
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